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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
PORT OF NEWPORT 

 

 

 

Due to Line problems in Newport the Lock 
Controllers in the Pierhead are not able to 
receive messages electronically. 
 
In case of Emergency please contact Cardiff 
LPS on either of the following: - 
 
southwalesradio@abports.co.uk or  
 
02920 835023 
 
 
 
 
 


